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January 9, 2006

VIA Fax and E-Mail

Ontario Energy Board

Mr. John Zych

Board Secretary

2300 Yonge Street

Suite 2700

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Mr. Zych:


Re:
2006 Electricity Distribution Rate Application



Generic Issues Proceeding – RP 2005-0020 EB 2005-0529

Submissions of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC)

As per Procedural Order No. 4 in the above-noted proceeding we have attached the written submissions of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC).

Thank you.

Yours truly,

Original signed

John De Vellis 

Counsel for VECC
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